
  

 

 
 

St Mary’s Church Transformation Project 
 

You are warmly invited to our 

Launch Evening 
Friday 17th June 6.00-7.00 P.M. 

 
 
We’d like to invite everyone in the Billingshurst Community to the Launch Evening at St Marys 
Church of our very special project called St Mary’s Church Transformation Project. 
 
This project is a real game-changer for the church building and how everyone here in 
Billingshurst can use it.  
 
It has been the decision of the congregation of St Mary’s for some years now to open up St 
Marys to the community, to offer it up to a wide range of uses ranging from clubs and societies 
to fayres, festivals and concerts, just to name a few. The two main schools are very interested 
in using it too, and one may help run a café there.  
 
The transformation project plans to remove the pews, install new facilities such as toilets and 
access friendly doors, open up a café and generally upgrade the building and make it fit for 
modern times. 
 
We are currently engaged in a large fundraising effort and your attendance to our Launch 
Evening would be a good encouragement to these efforts. We would much appreciate it. 
 
Our Launch Evening will tell you all about what is happening. There will be a short film, some 
media release clips to see, some talks and some light entertainment. There will of course be 
hospitality and we hope to make your evening as enjoyable and informative as possible. 
 
For further information please visit   www.stmarysbillingshurst.org.uk/transformation. 
 
 

We very much hope to see you there! 

http://www.stmarysbillingshurst.org.uk/transformation

